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We need more DCFC stations in California 

Now is no time to slow our pace in building out an extensive charger network for 
California. 25% of new car sales in 2023 in California were electric. During the 
weekends and during holidays the existing network is insufficient to move EVs through 
quickly. California is the model for the nation. We can't stumble or bungle this or the 
nation will never meet it's climate goals. 


